PAC DINHEALTH

LIVING LONGER BETTER

February 20, 2018

Pagdin Health Prescription Renewal Policy

Dear Patient,

Please note that as of March 1, 2018 we will no longer refill
prescriptions by phone or pharmacy fax requests. In order to
provide appropriate medical care to our patients we require periodic
lab work to be completed and follow up appointments be attended.
Please ensure you schedule appropriate follow up appointments for
yourself at which time prescription renewals will be issued.

Thank you




